
Subject: Re: <crossSection>.ocpTrackID
Posted by  on Mon, 12 Nov 2012 11:57:35 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Susanne,

>  But where should the "ocpTrackRef" refer to?

I also did ask myself that question.

We could probably rename it "platformEdgeRef" which would be of some  
practical relevance. But in rare cases there could be two platform edges  
at one cross-section. (The relation from a cross-section to its platforms  
is also given by both relating to the same <ocp> and laying at the same  
track. So if this is not too much around the corner, we could also declare  
ocpTrackRef as obsolete.)

Dirk.
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